

January 22, 2015

Dr. Jeri Sullivan Graham Los Alamos National Laboratory PO Box 1663 Los Alamos, NM 87545

Dear Dr. Graham:

We wish to congratulate you for being selected as the 2014 Conservation Award recipient by the Climate Change Leadership Institute (CCLI). Each year we give out the Conservation Award to a leader in the field and this year we believe you are the most deserving.

Several years ago CCLI initiated a project called the Conservation Quest to focus on the energy, water & climate nexus. Since then we have continued to encourage local energy and water conservation at once by providing this annual conservation seed grant award. We understand that you work as a scientist at the Los Alamos National Laboratory (LANL) and we are proud to present the 2014 Conservation Award to you for graciously giving your expertise and time developing the energy and water nexus initiative with NM Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Department (NMEMNRD). We want to thank you and everyone involved with this important endeavor.

The seed grant portion of this award will go on your behalf to support Helen Milenski and Chad Brown two worthy students in the field of environmental science pursuing higher education at the Northern New Mexico Colleges. We want to thank these students and you as well as NMEMNRD and LANL for all your collective leadership. We value the collaboration and we appreciate everyone's dedication in the field of conservation and environmental science.

Ray K. K.

Robb Hirsch

Executive Director and Founder